
 

FIU Business Career Fair 

In support of DLA’s formal partnership with Florida International University in 

Miami, DLA recruiters attended the FIU College of Business Career Fair on March 

24, 2016. The event drew 67 employers and 794 students. With DLA being the 

only federal employer represented, there was a steady stream of students eager to 

learn more about DLA and our entry-level career development program, Pathways 

to Career Excellence (PaCE). In addition to excellent grades, students who visited 

the DLA booth had directly related majors in finance, human resources, supply 

chain management, logistics, marketing, management information systems, and 

international business – very fertile ground for DLA recruiting. DLA signed a 

partnership agreement with FIU on March 28, 2014 as a strategy to expand the 

diversity of DLA’s workforce. FIU has a student population of approximately 

50,000, of which almost 80 percent are minorities and more than 60 percent are 

Hispanic. FIU ranks first in the nation for awarding baccalaureate degrees to 

minorities. 


